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A note from Brookline Parent Education Network (B-PEN):

R.A.F.T. dances offer the perfect opportunity to talk about peer pressure and healthy relationships. B-PEN (Brookline Parent Education Network) can help. Check out B-PEN’s special middle school edition of the Parent Network Newsletter on Healthy Adolescent Relationships. 

The middle school years are a time of huge physiological and emotional development as kids begin to push boundaries, seek more independence, explore sexuality, and decide what kind of person they want to become. Peer groups seem to form, dissolve and reform in the blink of an eye, and “fitting in” is paramount. While kids can amass hundreds of friends on Facebook, real time face-to-face connections can be more complex. 

But remember -- you remain your child’s most powerful influence, from setting limits and expectations to positive reinforcement and values. B-PEN is designed to help parents navigate the social, emotional and developmental challenges affecting today’s adolescents, and it can be an invaluable resource over the next few years. Check out the Parent-to-Parent Top Five Tips for Middle School and more on our website. Now is the time to stay 

informed      *      involved      *     connected 
www.B-PEN.org
